Allerton Grange School

Road Safety Awareness

Be a considerate driver
Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane
Be respectful of our local residents

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, for cleaner air! School

Glow + St. Co.

Talbot Avenue Leeds LS17 6SF Headteacher: Mr M Roper

Tel: 0113 393 0304
Email: agadmin@allertongrange.com
www.allertongrange.com
Allerton Grange School
@ Allerton_Grange

Our ref: JSM/LBE/Whole School

08 December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Festive Jumper Day - Friday 17 December 2021

The Allerton Grange Student Council has arranged for our last day, Friday 17 December, to be a festive dress down day. To participate in this non-uniform day, students are asked to bring a £1 donation. Please encourage your child to be as festive as possible, by wearing a Christmas jumper, or a green or red top. For those students taking part, school trousers/skirts and shoes are still to be worn. If your child has PE on a Friday, please ensure he/she is wearing AGS tracksuit bottoms or shorts and trainers.

It is not compulsory to take part. However, students who do not wish to be involved must wear full school uniform.

This is a great opportunity for our students to join in the festivities, whilst raising funds for a great cause. All money raised will go to the charity YoungMinds.

Yours faithfully

Ms J Smith

Student Council Leader

















